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Friday 24th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Our school Christmas dinner will be held on Thursday 14th December. If your child would like a school 

Christmas dinner or a tomato & cheese puff on this day, please order via the my child at school app. There will 

be no jacket potato or sandwich options this day. 

 

Please ensure you have placed your order by Thursday 7th December to allow kitchen staff 

sufficient time to place the food order. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr C Johnson 

Headteacher 

 


